
Meeting audio can be found at lebanontownship.net.  
 

 

 

Lebanon Township Committee                    Minutes of Budget Work Session 

March 18, 2021   
 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Mayor Mike Schmidt called the meeting to order at 4:00 p.m. and stated that in compliance with the 

“Open Public Meeting Act” this is a budget Work Session of the Township Committee as published 

in the Hunterdon Review, the agenda has been posted at the Municipal Building and distributed to 

the Hunterdon Review, Courier News, the Express Times, the Hunterdon County Democrat and the 

Star Ledger. 

  

 

FLAG SALUTE 

 

Mayor Schmidt asked everyone to please stand for the Flag Salute and for a moment of silence in 

honor of the First Responders, Health Care Heroes and Servicemen and Women. 

 

Present -  Tom McKee  Beverly Koehler         Abe Abuchowski (via telecom) 

  Marc Laul  Mike Schmidt 

 

Absent –  

 

Also present –Deputy Clerk Kimberly Jacobus and CFO Greg Della Pia 

 

 

BUSINESS 

 

Preparation of the 2021 Proposed Budget 

 

Mayor Schmidt gave a summary of the 2021 Budget.  Discussion was held. 

 

 

PRESENTATION OF VOUCHERS  
 

There were no vouchers to present. 

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

 

Motion by Mr. McKee, seconded by Ms. Koehler and carried by unanimous favorable roll call vote 

the Township Committee opened the public comment portion of the meeting. 

 

There was no comment from the public. 

  



LTCM 

03/18/2021 

Page 2 of 2 

 

Motion by Ms. Koehler, seconded by Mr. Laul and carried by unanimous favorable roll call vote, 

the Township Committee closed the public comment portion of the meeting. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Having no further business to come before the Committee a motion was made by Ms. Koehler,                          

seconded by Mr. Laul and carried by unanimous favorable roll call vote to adjourn the meeting at  

5:23 p.m.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

_______________________________ 

Kimberly S. Jacobus 

Deputy Clerk 

 

         ____________________________ 

Approved:  May 5, 2021                 Mike Schmidt, Mayor 

 


